
INTERSCHOLASTIC CORNER - HORSELIFE FARM:

Sophia and Shaggy; Bella and FGF Generals Causeway; Carleigh and Eliana; Elle and

Parker; Cadie and Maverick



Stable View is also looking forward to hosting the first ever USEA

Interscholastic Eventing League Championship. We've had a positive

response so while we won't be able to highlight every team in our

newsletters, all teams will be highlighted on our website. If your team

hasn't reached out to be interviewed yet please email

emma@stableviewfarm.com.

Horselife Farm is located in Area 5 in Texas. Siobhan O'brien, ECP

Coach, leads this team. It is based out of her twenty-eight stall barn.

Currently their team has five members ranging from Starter to

Training with one middle schooler and four high schoolers. This team

was one of the first Interscholastic League Teams to be created. Some

of these riders have been riding with O'brein since they were

nine-years-old.

O'brien said that the team challenges are a unique experience for these

young riders. She shared, “This is their first time to compete as a team

which is really kind of exciting. It's nice to compete with multiple

levels on the same team.” She also said, "Coaching is my second career

and I enjoy reinforcing the attitude you have to have being on a team.

It teaches teamwork and really good sportsmanship."

Horselife Farm plans to come to the championship in May. They are

excited it is coming to Stable View as Aiken is such a cool area. O'brein

is hoping that the Interscholastic Eventing League program will grow

with the creation of the Championships.

Two members of the Horselife Farm team are going to the AECs in a

couple weeks to compete. Stable View wishes them the best of luck.


